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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
Peel Ports London Medway 
No. 17 – 2022 
 

 

Department for Transport Statement 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that: Due to the current situation in Ukraine the UK Government does not consider 

it appropriate for Russian vessels to continue to enter UK Ports. With immediate effect Russian vessels, as 

defined below, will be declined permission to enter the Port of Sheerness (Statutory and Competent 

Harbour Authority) until further notice. 

 Vessels: 

• Owned, controlled, chartered, or operated by any person connected with Russia. 

• Owned, controlled, chartered or operated by Designated Persons as designated on the UK 

Government website. 

• Flying the Russian Flag   

• Registered in Russia 

 

Please see the attached letter overleaf which outlines the UK Government’s position in full. 

 

 
 

 
 
Marine Operations Department              1st March 2022 
Peel Ports London Medway  
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